
 

 

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact:  Pat Dowling, Public Information Officer (843) 280-5612 – office / (843)241-7480 – cell /  

 pcdowling@nmb.us  

 
Don't Forget -- North Myrtle Beach Christmas tree lighting is tonight (December 4) 

at Mclean Park 

 

North Myrtle Beach, SC – December 4, 2018 – Don't forget-- the lighting of the North Myrtle 

Beach Christmas Tree is tonight (December 4) at 6:00 p.m. at McLean Park, 93 Oak Drive. 

 

Get there a bit early as 

parking is at a premium. 

 

The evening includes visits 

with Santa, who will arrive 

by fire truck around 6:50 

p.m. Kids can visit with 

Santa until about 7:30 

p.m., although if children 

are still in line after that 

time, Santa will visit with 

them. 

 

Dance performances by 

the North Myrtle Beach School of Performing Arts and the Academy of Dance & Fine Arts are also on 

the schedule. 

 

This is a fun, festive, family event. Enjoy! 
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